
From: Vicky Gmail  
Sent: 01 November 2022 11:51 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application ref 2022/4579/T 
 
My garden backs onto this property.   I feel that the laurel should be reduced, 
not felled. There is no good reason to remove a perfectly healthy tree which 
helps the green canopy.    It also  gives privacy to my house and garden from 
the tall houses in South End Road. I have no objection to the reduction of the 
Persian Ironwood. 
 
Kind regards 
Victoria Joel 
12A Keats Grove NW3 2RN 
 
 


